
  

Your Patient Initiated Follow Up 
(PIFU) Guide Card for: 

 
Stable Double Vision 

 
If ONE OR MORE of the following occurs: 

• Worsening of double vision  
(increase in image separation / frequency) 

• Double vision NOT eliminated with current 
prism 

• Double vision worsening in a different position 
of gaze 
 

Or if you require a replacement prism 
 

Please contact the Orthoptic Department on: 
01423 542217 


